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What a busy start to the summer term we have had.  Nursery went to Ladyland Farm and had a 
fabulous time meeting and feeding the animals.  The tractor ride was a real highlight.   
Thank you to all of you who donated money on our mufti day to raise money for the Children’s 
Cancer Charity.  We raised £270!   
Our year two choir took part in this years Croydon Music Festival at Fairfield Halls. They were 
absolutely brilliant and we are all very proud of their performance.  They sang together beautifully 
and were a real credit to our school.  They were awarded ‘Commended’ for their performance.   
All children enjoyed a Road Safety theatre group whose show was both informative and engaging.   
Our Drop-In for under 4s which takes place on Friday afternoons between 1-3pm has now 
permanently moved to Ecclesbourne Primary School.  You are welcome to come along with your 
pre-school children and join in the fun. 
Now the sunny weather is hopefully approaching please apply suncream prior to your child 
coming to school and send them with a protective hat on sunny days.  Our Pegasus baseball hats  
are now available to buy online via our website or from the school office at £4.  Please ensure all 
hats along with other school clothing are clearly labelled with your child’s name.   

Don’t forget to visit our website at www.pegasusacademytrust.org for  
up-to-date news stories and all important dates and events! 

Attendance 
Our attendance has improved this half term and currently stands at 96.1%. If your child is absent 
from school please provide a note giving reasons for the absence otherwise this absence is 
deemed as unauthorised.  Thank you.  

Sharon Russell—Head of School 
Whitehorse Manor Infant School 

Dates for your diary 
Monday 3rd June-  First day back next term  
Friday 7th June - Year one to visit Kew Gardens 
Wednesday 12th and Thursday 13th June—Individual school photographs 
W/c 17th June—Year one Phonics Screening Check 
Thursday 27th June -Year one assembly  
Friday 28th June - INSET Day school closed 
Tuesday 2nd July– Blue class assembly 
Thursday 4th July– Orange class assembly 
Thursday 11th July– Red class assembly 
Tuesday 8th July - Sports’ Day 1:45pm 
Thursday 17th July  - Leavers’ Assembly year two 
                                   - Parents’ and carers’ open evening 
Monday 22nd July - Leavers’ Disco year two 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 


